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NEXT	WEEK

WAYNE	LONGO
SPECIAL	OLYMPICS	RUN

	
	
	

Invocation............BARRY	MCHUGH
Greeter................KATHY	LARSON
Sgt	@	Arms..........RUSS	PORTER
	
VISITING	ROTARIANS:
Steve	Sibulsky-	CDA	Sunrise
Dick	Meister-Madison,	Wi.-Education	Retired
Robert	Green-CDA	Sunrise-Attorney
Bryan	Ross-CDA	Sunrise
	
ROTARIANS	WITH	GUESTS:
MICHELE	DIRKS	introduced	Christian	Lybyer	,
student	from	Lewiston.	GARY	ULVAN	introduced	his
daughter	Anne	Knoll	and	grandson	Alex,	5th	grade
student	at	Stem	Charter	Academy.		Gary	Pinkerton
with	Pinkerton	Retirement	was	a	guest	of	JIM
PIERCE.	LES	ATCHLEY		introduced	their	daughter
and	son	in	law	Aimee	and	Michael	Tanneberger	with
Atchley	Financial.	LES	also	introduced	their
grandaughter	Emily.	Visiting	Rotarian	Bryan	Ross
introduced	his	wife	Kaye	and	Susanne	Garrison	who
leads	the	Sunrise	Club	in	their	humanitarian	project	in
Wana	Duma,	Kenya,	helping	Kenyan	children	infected
with	HIV.
	
Past	President	JIM	FAUCHER	,		presiding	over	today's
meeting	for	Pres.	RON	who	is	visiting	family	in	North
Dakota.	
	
HANK	MARTIN	had	the	honor	of	presenting	Paul
Harris	Fellow	Awards	to	the	following:
LES	and	JANET	ATCHLEY	presented		a	PHF	to	their
granddaughter	Emily	Tanneberger.	JOHN	YOUNG	
presented	his	PHF	to	daughter	Maryssa.	JOHN,	LES
and	JANET		are	multiple	PHF	donors.
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Read	more...

KATIE	HUNT		gave	us	a	reminder	of	the	upcoming
joint	Rotary	Club	picnic	being	held	at	McEuen	Park	on
Sept.	9th.	KATIE	passed	out	a	sign	up	sheet	for	those
interested	in	attending.
	
Happy	60th	Anniversary	to	JOHN	MCHUGH		and	his
wife	Mary	Ann.	JOHN		has	been	a	member	of	this	club
since	1970	and	was	our	president	in	1978.
	
SANDY	PATANO	gave	us	some	great	programs	this
month,	finishing	the	month	with	another	great
program	with	MICHELLE	DIRKS.
MICHELLE		and	her	husband	Brett	have	been	leading
teams	of	volunteers	to	Honduras	since	2004.	A
commitment	that	started	when	their	son	Derek	went
to	Yoro,	Honduras	as	part	of	their	church	volunteer
group.	Derek	talked	his	father	into	going,	and	the	rest
is	history!	'Honduras	Impact'	was	created	to	'Help
Hondurans	help	Hondurans'.	Their	group	has	gone	to
13	different	regions	in	Honduras	providing	medical
and	dental	care,	distributing	such	items	as	shoes,
reading	glasses,prescription	medicine,		providing
hygiene	education	with	the	help	of	LORA	WHALEN,	
and	providing	materials	for	the	education	of	the
children.	This	group	has	built	5	churches,	a	school,
and	a	learning	center	for	the	community.	Our	club	has
been	a	generous	donor	for	this	worthwhile	project	and
will	continue	with	the	help	of	Rotary's	matching	grant
program.	For	more	information	about	this	volunteer
organization		log	on	to	hondurasimpact.org.	Thanks
for	the	great	program	and	thanks	for	helping	those	in
need!!!
	
GARY	ULVAN
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